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What is happening in the coming weeks? 
 
Tuesday 22nd November – Class 2 will be taking part in a Skipping Festival 
at Wentworth Leisure Centre (PM). The children will be accompanied by 
2 members of staff and will be back in time for home time. 
Monday 28th November – Parents Maths Evening (Rec-Year 4) – 3.15pm 
-4pm 
 
 

Little Reminders ... 
 
At Slaley First School we are 
committed to keeping all of 
our children safe. Please 
check out the ‘Policy’ tab on 
our website which includes 
our Child Protection and 
Safeguarding Policy. The 
policy outlines how we keep 
our children safe.  
Our Designated Safeguarding 
leads in school are – 
Mrs Hayward (Headteacher) 
and Mrs O’Neill. Mrs Ainslie is 
also a designated lead 
however, as you know, she is 
on maternity leave at the 
moment.  
Our Data Protection Officer is 
Ian Hampson 
(Northumberland County 
Council) and all of our Privacy 
Notices are posted on the 
Data Protection tab (under 
Safeguarding) on the website. 
  

 

 

Embedded at the bottom of our website is a CEOP 
button which pupils can click to report any 
safeguarding concerns they may have. 

All of our upcoming Christmas Events 
will be posted on ClassDojo over the 
next day or so. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


